
Members of the House Federal and State Affairs and Senate Judiciary 
Committees, 
 

January 17, 2020 

Please Vote NO on the constitutional amendment that denies the right to 
Reproductive Freedom in the Kansas Constitution.  

This Amendment opens the door to all manner of abuse of the Personal Rights of 
Kansans. There is already a Ban on taxpayer funding for abortion. This 
Amendment would take away personal choice and inject political interference onto 
private matters best decided by the affected person and their physician.  

The very first sentence the first section of the Kansas Constitution's Bill of Rights 
states plainly: "All men are possessed of equal and inalienable natural rights, 
among which are life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness." 

I urge you to keep those Rights intact for all Kansans. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Robert Warren 
Overland Park, KS 
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